
Scofield Farms Pool Parking Lot 

Parking Lot Closures for Pavement Resurfacing 

 

The Pool parking lot will be closed for parking lot resurfacing. This will cause some 

inconvenience. Thank you in advance for your patience throughout this process as 

we seek to improve the property. Please take note of general information below. 

 

1. Please move vehicles out of scheduled work area by 8am of the work day. Vehicles not moved 

WILL BE TOWED AWAY. 

2. Use caution in walking across areas that are being resurfaced as the sealer may still be wet. Wet 

sealer is shiny and chocolate brown. Dry Sealer is a dark black color. If in doubt, please walk 

around. 

3. Each phase will be closed for 24 – 36 hours. Although you may not see any work taking place, 

the sealer must not be driven on to have adequate curing time. Any resident who moves 

barricades shall be charged for any repair costs and WILL HAVE THERE VEHICLE TOWED. 

 

All dates are subject to delays due to rain or cold weather. 

If you have any conflicts with the closure schedule or have questions or concerns 

please contact the manager. 

Resurfacing Schedule 

Tuesday April 30th – May 1st 


